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February 2017
Once again this year, the students will be involved in Enrichment Science Clusters every Wednesday for the month of February.  The students love these activities that focus around the Science Curriculum and more.
Tuesday, February 7th Harvey’s Studios will be here to take Yearbook pictures.

The PSSC has a meeting scheduled for February 7th as well.

Friday, February 10th is popcorn day! $1.00 per bag. The NB Symphony will also be here that day performing for the students.

Staff Appreciation Week is February 13th – 17th.  

Zumba with Michelle Burke is on February 16th for $2 per child.

February 17th is Sports Day.  Students can wear a favorite team jersey, hat, shirt, etc.

Wednesday, February 22nd is Pink Shirt Day.  We encourage the children to wear pink shirts for Anti-Bullying.

Wednesday, February 22nd will be the Kick Off assembly for our QSP Magazine Campaign.  We are raising money to increase teaching and learning materials in all classrooms.  The campaign will run from February 20th- March 17th. The March Break will give people an opportunity to sell to grandparents, friends and other family near and far.  Thank you very much for your support.
Friday, February 24th is a Professional Learning Day for staff.  There is not any school for students.

On February 27th we have tentatively booked a trip to the Playhouse for grades 1-3 to view the performance “Moon Mouse”. More details will follow once this has been confirmed.

March Break is the first full week in March, March 6-10.
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